
This bill will drive the cost of everything thru the roof and make it harder on those who are already 

having a hard time making ends meet..Portland does not reflect the entire state and I believe that there 

should not be rules made that will effect the entire state based on a couple locations..this state is having 

enough difficulty managing money and I don't see how they will be able to give grants for replacing 

older diesels. 

 


